
7. PROJECT FUNDS CARRY FORWARD
– ART IN THE LOCAL AREA

This report provided the Board with a progress report for the Art in the Local Area
Project.

A request has been made by the Board to carry forward the $3000 allocated for art
in public places on the grounds that it will not be possible to commission any
work before the end of the financial year.

The Spreydon-Heathcote sub-committee for Art in the Local Area, was in
agreement that the $3000 be spent in the Addington  area.

Subject to approval of the carry forward request a working party comprising
representatives of the Addington Business Association, the Addington
Neighbourhood Association and Manuka Cottage will be established and the
project progressed during the next financial year.

The information was received.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


